
Tuesday 19th November 2024

Dear Parent/Carer,

EYFS, KS1 and KS2 Pantomime Performance – 10th December 2024

On Tuesday 10th December we have booked in ‘Outside the Box Productions’ to deliver two
Pantomime performances of Dick Whittington to our EYFS, Key Stage One and Key Stage Two
students.

‘Dick Whittington’ is a famous British story about a young man named Richard who goes to
London to make money and become the Lord Mayor. He meets a talking cat who helps him
overcome challenges and fights with enemies. During his journey, he falls in love with Alice, but
evil Queen Rat and her army of rats make his life difficult. But with the help of his friends and a
magical fairy, Dick succeeds, becomes the Lord Mayor and marries Alice. It is an exciting, funny
and romantic story that many families have enjoyed for a long time.

To help cover the cost of the performances we are kindly asking all EYFS, Key Stage One and
Key Stage Two students for a voluntary contribution of £2 to help cover the cost of the
performances. The payment can be made in the school office or via the school payment app.

Your sincerely,

Mrs S Hall

Mrs S Hall
Headteacher


